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Who is this message for:  

NewYork-Presbyterian/Weill Cornell Medical Center ordering providers   
 
What is this message about:  
Effective immediately, there will be a tube type change for the ARUP send-out Quantitative G6PD enzyme test 
(Lab code: LAB4901).   
 
Why is this information important: 
Dark Green Lithium heparin tubes (pictured below) are the preferred collection tubes for ARUP send out 
Quantitative G6PD enzyme test (Lab code: LAB4901). This change will be reflected on the printed specimen 
label.   
NOTE: The green sodium heparin and light green (mint) plasma separator tubes are not acceptable tube types 
for this assay. If your department needs tubes ordered, please reach out to our logistics department at 212-
746-0670.  
 
What do we need from you? 
ACCEPTABLE TUBES:  
365965 (microtainer), 367884 (4mL), 367886 (6mL)  

  
NOT ACCEPTABLE:  

    
Questions?  
For more information about the Quantitative G6PD enzyme test, please visit the Central Laboratory Test menu 
website at:    https://www.testmenu.com/nyphweillcornell/Tests/1173650.   
 
Please direct any questions regarding the availability of this test to Sandra Aranibar-Atristain, Program 
Director of the Central Laboratory at saa2074@nyp.org.  
 
Questions regarding send-out testing may be directed to the send-out lab at sendouts@nyp.org.  
 
Additional questions regarding testing methodologies may be directed to Dr. Sabrina Racine-Brzostek, 
Assistant Medical Director of the Central Laboratory at srb9029@med.cornell.edu.   
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